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Here we are once again, small family farms trying to defend ourselves against the 

malicious, all out assault on our survival.  It is interesting how the same union money, 

taxpayer funded lawyers and political party continue to team  up in their symbiotic 

relationship to implement their malfeasance. Votes and money for rules and laws. 

Has Oregon become so politically corrupt that Oregon's small multigenerational 

farms with less than 10 year-round employees are to be managed by the edicts of 

labor union bosses?  The absence of "at will employment" and "unelected oversight 

authority" are just two reasons of many to OPPOSE HB 2548. Stop putting farmers 

out of business! Vote NO on HB 2548. 
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